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RECALL 
Suit Pants with Linen in the Belt Loops  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A 100% Virgin Wool men’s Milano Galleria  (Italy) suit was tested and linen was discovered in 
the belt loop reinforcements. The Lakewood Shatnez Laboratory uncovered this incidence of 
shatnez. 
 
This suit was sold in Lakewood at a blowout sale. Only one Milano Galleria  suit from this sale 
was found containing linen.  No other laboratories in the East reported this shatnez finding.   
 
Emergency Recall: All the pants from Milano Galleria  suits should be rechecked by a 
professional Shatnez Laboratory. 
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